
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

FOREIGN MINISTER SERGEY LAVROV'S STATEMENT AND ANSWERS TO MEDIA 
QUESTIONS FOLLOWING TALKS WITH ARMENIAN FOREIGN MINISTER ARARAT 
MIRZOYAN, MOSCOW, JANUARY 21, 2025

- 22.01.2025

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Russian Federation (21 January 2025)

 

Good afternoon, ladies and gentlemen. 

Its been a while since we last discussed bilateral matters substantively. While we have met on the 
sidelines of various events, we havent had the opportunity to look into nearly all bilateral issues in 
such great detail. Im glad we were able to bridge that gap today. 

I would like to particularly emphasise the fact that these talks held as agreed by the respective 
leaders of Russia and Armenia were particularly fulfilling and productive. They built upon the ideas 
discussed during contacts between President Vladimir Putin and Prime Minister Nikol Pashinyan. 

We had a candid discussion covering nearly the full scope of our relations, as well as regional and 
international issues. We managed to reach mutually acceptable solutions with regard to a number 
of issues.  

Click for more.

Kaynak/Source: 

https://mid.ru/en/foreign_policy/news/1992316/

